
 

Dear Dr. Sanjay Agrawal, 

We would warmly welcome you to attend as the plenary Speakers and Organizing 

committee member for the 2nd Global Summit on Otolaryngology which will be held 

on November 19-20, 2018 at Dallas, USA. 

To know more about the Conference: http://scientificfederation.com/otolaryngology-

2018/ 

This year we have adopted the theme "Transdisciplinary Advance Research and 

Clinical Aspects in Ear, Nose and Throat Disorders". 

Otolaryngology-2018 will be one of the largest international gatherings of researchers, 

scientists, professors, and students in the field of Otolaryngology.  The conference will 

offer opportunities to exchange scientific ideas and create networks between people from 

academia, industry and regulatory authorities as well as between young and established 

scientists and professionals.  

All the accepted abstracts will be published in the Conference book. 

Abstract Submission Link: http://scientificfederation.com/otolaryngology-2018/abstract-

submission.php 

We really like to have your presence at this conference please let me know your interest 

towards the same. We will also cordially invite a large group of researchers to join the 

conference and share their research related to Otolaryngology. We are confident that 

participants will benefit from the high value scientific program. 

Look forward to you joining us in Dallas, USA,! 
 

With Best Wishes, 
 

Bhargavi. P  

Otolaryngology-2018 Conference 

Conference Secretary 

Scientific Federation 

Phone: +91-7799790001 
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